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Data point of the month: 

ODR’s entered from  February 26 to March 

29: 

•58 total referrals 

• 13/48 took place between 12:15 and 

12:30 (recess overlap for grades 4,5,and 6) 

•10 were for one student now on an 

intensive behavior plan. 

Highlights of the past Month: 

Have you heard of Superflex? He’s a 

superhero in our new social-thinking 

curriculum being used with 50 of our 

students in grades 1-6.  The goal is to 

provide a fun and engaging way for students 

to improve their behavioral flexibility and 

ultimately develop better self-monitoring. 

The concept is based on the idea that we all 

have a superhero - SUPERFLEX - in our 

brains - and he is constantly battling the 

“Team of Unthinkables” - a variety of 

unexpected behaviors that try to take over. 

The students have been eager to take part 

in these activities. 

 

Data point of the month: 

March ODR Data 3/1-3/30:  

-Average of 2.6 ODRs per day (National 

Average is 1.08) 

-52 total referrals 

-92% of students received no ODRs for the 

month of March. (This shows that PBIS is 

working at the Tier 1 Level.)  2.4% received 3 

or more ODRs in March and account for 

67.3% of March ODRs.  

-Four of the six students with 3 or more 

ODRs are currently on individual behavior 

plans.  Staff will  work on interventions for 

the remaining two.  

Highlights of the past Month: 

Last Month Mrs. Larsen was our first Hootie 

Award winner for her dedication to the use 

of PBIS strategies. This month she 

recognized Mrs. Susi for her work in 

supporting PBIS through implementing 

behavior interventions and entering of 

behavior data. Congratulations Mrs. Susi! 

Thank you for your hard work! Thank you to 

Horace Mann for sponsoring this award! 

 

As you may remember from last month, 

Mrs. Toothaker has been nominated by a 

Data point of the month: 

March ODR data: 

88 total referrals 

Two students account for 20 of those, and 

have started more intensive behavior plans. 

We had 89% attendance at Student-Led 

conferences.  The snow storm prior to 

conference day hurt attendance, as many 

teachers had conferences scheduled on 

those dates that were unable to be 

rescheduled. Our students shared great 

learning with their families! 

 

 

Highlights of the past Month: 

Our Kindergarten students gave a great 

performance at our last Panther Pride 

Assembly.  Way to go K students! 

Three Destination Imagination Teams from 

Poland Recreation competed in Orono at 

the State competition, and represented our 

district well! 

We are in the middle of our MEA testing, 

and our students are doing such an amazing 

job, giving it their best and focusing on that 

work.  We are proud of their efforts and 

can’t wait to see the results. 




